
Senior Information  
 
 
Graduation Rehearsal - All Seniors will attend the graduation rehearsal on Friday, June 
9th, following the Senior Breakfast.  This will help things run smoothly on Saturday and 
should give you a good idea of which side you will be on during the actual ceremony. 
 
Graduation Saturday, June 10th– The ceremony is to be a dignified event; please read 
and follow these guidelines.  You are doing this for yourself as well as for your friends, family, 
loved ones, etc., so let’s all help make it a memorable occasion.  
 
There are to be no distractions/disruptions during the Graduation Ceremony; including 
beach balls, balloons, noisemakers, or Drones, etc.  Anyone creating a distraction will be 
removed immediately.   
 
Graduation Ceremony Dress Code: 

• Cap & Gown – Please follow Herff Jones guidelines to take wrinkles out of your gown. 
• No shorts or blue jeans. Everyone should wear appropriate business casual attire. 
• No “flip flops” or other shoes/sandals that are considered beach attire. 
• No leis. 
• No Military sashes or non-approved program sashes shall be worn for the graduation 

ceremony. 
• No alterations to your cap or gown; no messages written on the cap. 
• All electronic devices are to be left in your vehicle or at home; including tablets, selfie 

sticks, cell phones, iPods, etc.  We will check for these before you go onto the field. 
• Please do not bring water bottles with you; we will be serving you ice water throughout 

the ceremony. 
• No bags or purses allowed at Graduation by graduates or guests. 
 

Graduation Parking - On Saturday, the lower front (Junior) parking lot is reserved for 
Seniors; your parking pass is your cap & gown.   
 
Senior Pranks – Any disturbance to the school or grounds will result in denial of any/all 
senior activities.  Anyone found responsible for any damage to the school will be prosecuted. 
 
Debts - Please be sure to clear any & all indebtedness.  If you owe money for books or your 
Chromebook, please be sure to return your items to the library before the last day of school. 

 
 


